
REPORT AND RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE TRAFFIC COMMITTEE 

DISTRIBUTED ELECTRONICALLY MONDAY 1ST FEBRUARY 2015 

BUSINESS 

Two matters before Council namely the; 

1. Coomealla Triathlon held in Euston on Sunday 1st March 2015; and 

2. Balranald Anzac Day March proposed for Saturday 25th April 2015; 

Both of these required Councils prompt attention to maintain the appropriate 

lead time for police and RMS approval. 

As the timeframe for the triathlon was already inside the desirable lead time an 

electronic vote with conditions, for these events was called for. 

Both events were approved by consensus, and as such the Euston event was 

held.  All arrangements for Anzac Day are in place. 

There being no further business a further Traffic Committee meeting will be set 

for a future time and date as the agenda arises. 

 
RECOMMENDATION  that the electronic meeting towards these matters be 
endorsed.  
 

 

 

 


